NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT WORKS PROGRAMMING

A report from City Streets staff informed of changes to streamline the
prioritisation process for Neighbourhood Improvement works. This had changed
the list of proposed works already indicated in the 1999 Annual Plan.

The Board decided:

1.  That theinformation be received.

2. That the Board supports the current allocation for the years 2000/01 that is
unchanged from the previous year.

3. That comments from all Boards be evaluated and reported back.

4.  That the Area Engineer be asked to present a prioritised list of projects to a

future meeting.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


